DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD
PO BOX 159
DEERFIELD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03037

In accordance with State Statutes, you are hereby notified that the Deerfield Planning Board will hold a
Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 8, 2023 at 7:00PM at the G.B White Building for an application for
a Lot Line Adjustment by Franklin Associates, LLC, 143 Raymond Road, Unit 4, Candia, NH 03034 for
Alexander Thibault and Rachel Sarah Ihde of 14A Gulf Road, Deerfield, NH 03037; Map 204-37
consisting of .205 acres, and John and Barbara Barna of 17 Gulf Road, Northwood, NH 03261; Map 114-
6 consisting of 3.625 acres.

The intent of the application is to adjust the lot lines between the lots. Map 204-37 would then consist of
.828 acres; and Map 114-6 would then consist of 3.002 acres.

You are invited to attend and offer your comments. If you are unable to be present, the Board will accept
your comments in writing prior to the hearing and read them aloud at the hearing.

DEERFIELD PLANNING BOARD

Peter Schibbelhute
Chairman



